

[image: ][image: ]


11 JUNE 2024


REPORT ON COMPLETION OF  DONATION PROJECT BUILDING OF TERRACE

In continuation of the donations and agreement between Bajen’s Memorial Nursery School and PPC Insulators last year we were able to paint the school, build a toilet and provided free lunch for the pupils these development was highly appreciated by the school board, parents, students and the community. This year the same donation was accorded to us. We want to thank the staff and employees of your company for the trust and confidence they have in us for continuously providing assistance to our nursery school. 

The first planned project for this year is building of terrace for nursery one to have a good space conducive for learning this was necessary due to climate change and global warming the temperatures use to be above 40 degrees. Therefore there was need to build a shade so that the pupils will have fresh air during high temperatures. Furthermore we apologize for the delay of the report due to circumstance beyond our control. 

On behave of the school board, parents, students and the community wishes to extend our sincere thanks to the staffs and employees for the kind donation. Please accept the assurances of our highest cooperation. And we look forward for future donations.


[bookmark: _GoBack]                  Yours faithful
JorjorCeesay
                 Headmistress					
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